
Auditor 

Audit Division staff use their broad-ranging expertise to conduct 

sophisticated program reviews, examinations of grant programs 

and contracts, financial or finance-related audits, and assessments 

of information technology security of Department of Justice 

components and activities. Through their work, OIG Auditors gain a 

thorough understanding of the Department of Justice and effect 

positive change in the important operations and programs of the 

Department. 

Given the size and diversity of the Department's domestic and 

international operations, potential assignments for OIG Auditors are 

wide-ranging. Auditors may find themselves reviewing classified FBI 

counterterrorism programs, assessing DEA overseas operations, 

auditing ATF financial practices, evaluating the security and reliability 

of a critical information system, or assessing a company's performance 

of a multi-million dollar contract with the Department of Justice. 

QUALIFICATIONS 

• Bachelor's degree in accounting or related field that includes

24 semester hours in accounting; OR 4 years of experience

in accounting, AND one of the following:

• 24 semester hours in accounting; OR Certified Public Account

or Certified Internal Auditor, OR completion of requirements

for a degree that included substantial course work in

accounting or auditing.

* * * * 

Employee Insight: 

Natasha Torres 

"Prior to becoming part of the OIG, I worked at a CPA firm in Puerto Rico as 

an Auditor. I enjoyed the work, but wanted to do something different. 

When I learned about the OIG, I thought it was a great fit. I joined the 

OIG's Atlanta Regional Audit Office in 2010. 

I have been provided with opportunities and experiences from the moment 

I joined the OIG, which has helped me move up from GS-7 to GS-13. One 

great example is that I was able to participate in the Leadership 

Development Program in 2015. The program provides training in 

leadership and management. It is a great opportunity to grow personally 

and professionally. About a week before I was selected for the program, 

I found out I was pregnant. I thought my pregnancy would inhibit my 

ability to participate, but the OIG was able to work around my schedule 

to accommodate me so I could take advantage of the program. I am 

very fortunate to work at the OIG, and to have been provided so many 

opportunities. The OIG feels like a second home. I am proud to be here." 
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